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 Frome Valley First School 
 News Weekly 

 

“Together, with God’s love, we learn, nurture and grow,  
without limits.” 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception Class: Fern  
Year 1: Oz 
Year 2: Olivia Jane 
Year 3: Eleanor 
Year 4: Harriet 

 
 

 

Industrial Action 
We are pleased to advise parents that we are fully open on Wednesday 1st 
February. This is the first day that industrial action is taking place.  

 
 
 

Parent Questionnaire 
This year, we are once again sending our annual parent questionnaire to parents 
online as a google form. The link will be forwarded to the primary contacts email 
address via eSchools later today. The questionnaire is one per family and will be 
anonymous. Please can all questionnaires be returned by Thursday 9th 
February. Thank you. 

 
 

Scooters and Bikes 
We would like to remind parents that, for everyone safety, please can they ensure 
that children do not ride their scooters or bicycles in school grounds. We have 
had several accidents reported to us in the past week where children and adults 
have been hit.  

 

Year 4 – Class Assembly – Tuesday 31st January 
Year 4 are leading a class assembly on Tuesday 31st January, which Year 4 
parents and relatives are invited to. The assembly starts at 9am and will last 
approximately 15-20 minutes.  

 

Year 3 /4 Tag Rugby Festival 
A group of children from Years 3 and 4 are taking part in a Tag Rugby Festival 
this Thursday 2nd Feb. We hope they have a very enjoyable day.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

   Week Beginning 30th January 2023                                                                Tele: 01305 852643 

 

Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day 2023 will take place on the 7th February, with celebrations and 
learning based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for 
conversations about life online’. 

 

After School Street Dance 
After school street dance will be continuing after half term. It will be available for 
parents to book a space via Schoolcomms from this Friday 3rd February.  

 
 

INSET Day – Half Term 
 A reminder that we have an INSET day on Friday 10th February before half 
term the following week. Children will return to school on Monday 20th February.  

 
 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure that all 
lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help 

 


